
Jason T. Maloy, CPL 
5900 Turtle Creek Drive 

Plano, TX 75093 
(469) 688-9262 

jmaloy@tallcottonenergy.com 
___________________________________________________________ 
January 7, 2025 
 
Carl D. Campbell, CPL 
820 Gessner Rd, Ste 1650 
Houston, Texas 77024-4279 
 
Re:  AAPL Nomination – Iris L. Bradley, CPL/ESA 
  
Dear Mr. Campbell:  
 
It is with great pleasure and a sincere honor that I nominate Iris Bradley for consideration 
to the Executive Committee for American Association of Professional Landmen.  I have 
included a copy of her resume and had multiple discussions with her regarding the duties 
related to serving.   
 
Iris is the consummate AAPL member. Her distinguished land career started in 1982, and 
she steadily moved up within the energy industry gaining responsibility and leading more 
land professionals.  Her AAPL volunteer duties began in 1987 when she was appointed to 
her first of three terms on the AAPL board of directors.  Her subsequent committee 
appointments and leadership roles included just about every AAPL committee.  In 
addition, she has been a cornerstone to the Dallas Association of Petroleum Landmen.  
DAPL created an advisory role on the board of directors to ensure her leadership was 
integrated into the organization which has ultimately helped grow and cultivate one of the 
most successful affiliated local associations for AAPL. She has won multiple DAPL and 
AAPL awards and many know and appreciate her candidness, but her legacy will be 
defined by her successful identification and nurturing of the next generation of land 
professionals.  The list of her protégé’s is long, but needless to say – she has a knack for 
it. 
 
As a fellow past president of DAPL and former AAPL Executive Committee member, I 
believe Iris would add perspective, leadership and candidness to any committee she 
serves.  I have known Iris since 2005 and consider her a dear friend.  I have served for 
Iris, with Iris and she has served for me within DAPL. Without reservation, I recommend 
her to your committee for consideration. 
 
Best, 

 
Jason Maloy, CPL 
  

mailto:jasonmaloy@hotmail.com

